
 

 

 
 
 
 
DATE:  August 12, 2021 
 
TO:       Supervisor Patrick Miles 
  Dane County Personnel & Finance 
 
FROM: Chief Deputy Chris Nygaard 
 
RE:  Non-Monetary Donation  
   
 
 
With the permission of Dane County Personnel & Finance Committee, we would like to accept a 
non-monetary donation of a one year subscription to GrayKey software.     
 
Operation Underground Railroad (O.U.R.) is a non-profit organization that exists to protect 
children from sex trafficking and sexual exploitation.  They accomplish their mission through 
collaboration with Law enforcement agencies in the U.S and abroad.        
 
O.U.R. has graciously offered to donate a one year subscription to GrayKey which has a value of 
$25,270.50.    O.U.R. will be purchasing the GrayKey license directly from Grayshift, LLC.   
GrayKey is a forensic access tool used to quickly extract critical data from mobile devices.  This 
tool will assist the Sheriff’s Office with ICAC and Sex Trafficking investigations.  The 
County/Sheriff’s Office is under no obligation to renew the license, however renewal costs 
would be the responsibility of the Dane County.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Chuck Hicklin, Dane County Controller  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


